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York, Marylisa

From: Burke, Ruth A
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 8:19 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: FW: Please revoke the NECEC Corridor permit

 
 
Ruth Ann Burke 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
Board of Environmental Protection 
Commissioner’s Office 
 

From: Heather Whittier <heatherlinnet@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 7:57 PM 
To: Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov> 
Subject: Please revoke the NECEC Corridor permit 
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello and thank you for your time.  
 
I am writing to support revocation of the permit given to CMP/Avangrid.  
 
They have become more and more transparent in their lack of care for the people and the public 
lands of Maine. The uptick in speed, & wanton increase in devastation of this crucial area, since they 
lost the statewide vote, has been a slap in the face to all of us.  
 
Their behavior is a slap in the face to the integrity of our regulatory system.  
 
Please recognize that Maine people have said No, by permanently revoking permitting of the CMP 
corridor.  
 
Sincerely, 
Heather Whittier  
67 Washington St 
Augusta  
--  
Black Lives Matter  


